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Thank you for your letter of 21 May regarding surgeries in Flintshire.

As you know responsibility for the planning and delivery of health care services for the
residents of Flintshire is the responsibility of the Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board
and | would expect them to provide safe, efficient and high quality healthcare services.

| understand the issues surrounding the provision of services and facilities in Holywell and
Flint are being actively addressed by the Health Board and have been discussed within the

recent North West Flintshire locality meeting.

| am pleased these discussions are taking place and look forward to receiving the Health
Board’s proposals for the provision of primary care services within the Flint area in the near
future.
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